Mark Robinson                             
4 Seaward Court
28 Newport Road
Cowes
Isle of Wight
PO31 7DG
15/02/2011
Dear Mark,

Please find enclosed two copies of your contract of employment.  Please sign both copies and return one copy to us by 09/03/2011. The other is for your records.

This is a legally binding document so you may wish to take independent legal advice before signing. 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Richard Hayhoe, Martin O’Brien or Paul Bennett.

Yours sincerely,
Raphael Contracting Ltd
